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Amidst the preparations for FIFA Under-17 World Cup to be held in Chile in 2015, 

representatives from the Local Organization Committee (COL) and the Fédération 

Internationale de Football Association (FIFA) met at Hotel Hyatt last October 23, together 

with high sports officials in order to share the conclusions reached after visiting the 

different places being prepared for next year. 

 

 

MundoChile had the opportunity to participate with its professional simultaneous 

interpreters providing English-Spanish translation services, supporting the holding of this 

important meeting. 

 


